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Minutes of the Western Conference




Business Meeting: May 13,2005




Seattle, Washington

Jerry Packard opened the sessions.  Jerry requested that everyone fill out the evaluation of the conference and turn the evaluation as soon as possible.

Meeting was called to order.  No reading of the minutes from the last meeting was made.  There was no old business.

New Business

Jerry announced two members who were retiring: John Brewster from Braille Institute and Karnell Parry of the Multistate Center West.  Presentations of gifts were made to both John and Karnell.  Both men thanked the Conference and their appreciation of working with everyone.

Elections were held for the Vice-chair/Chair-elect.  John Brewster nominated Christie Briggs from Montana.  Linda Montgomery seconded the nomination.  The nomination was passed unanimously.

Next on new business was a selection of the sites.  Debbie McCloud from Nebraska announced that Richard Smith from Midland Conference offered either St. Louis for Chicago.

Linda Montgomery offered to host the conference in Phoenix, Arizona.  Discussion was held.  Jerry called for a vote on having the conference in Phoenix in 2007.  The 2007 Western Conference to be held in Phoenix, Arizona, passed unanimously.  Discussion continued to whether to ask the Midland to join the Western Conference.  A short break was called.  Jerry Packard, Bessie Oakes and Christie Briggs, went to the Midland Meetings and invited the Midland Conference to join the Western Conference in Arizona.

Meeting resumed.  Jerry reported to the group the offer was made, and the Midland would respond to Western Conference.  A date was discussed from the conference.  Tentatively the date would be either late April or early May.  Linda Montgomery would check the dates, report via email to the group.  Discussion was held on topics to be discussed at the national conference.  A list was given of topics NLS had received from the libraries for the blind.  

Discussion was held on the 80/20 programs by NLS on the new digital program. Linda Montgomery asked if this program could not be implemented now with everyone facing shortage in shelving issues.  KLAS is doing a study currently on the circulation of the popular books, and at the User Conference more information will be.  For the time being, the issue was left open.  

Meeting was adjourned.

